
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

This Sunday we are blessed with a performance from the Bethel University Renaissance Choir.  Follow this link for more 

about Bethel Renaissance. 

 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 27, 2025 

https://www.bethelrenaissance.com/
https://www.bethelrenaissance.com/

